
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE:  August 12, 2021 
 
TO:  Elementary Principals 
  Elementary Administrative Assistants 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent 

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Caleb Olson, Consultant, Planning & Enrollment 

 
SUBJECT: Elementary Calendar Change 

 
  
A correction has been made to the Elementary calendars. The four “Flexible Fridays” 
(September 10, November 19, February 11, April 29) will be the designated early-out days for 
their respective weeks. This is a change from the Thursday before the “Flexible Friday” as was 
previously published.  
 
Updated calendars are available at http://planning.jordandistrict.org/calendars/. They are also 
attached to this memo. Schools should ensure that the staff and community members are 
aware of the change. 
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